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Invitation to members of the Avon LDC – MCN presentation 

 

 Dear Member 

 

 You are invited to attend a meeting hosted by Avon LDC. 

 

 Topic:             Managed Clinical Networks - The Future Of NHS Dental Commissioning 

 

Venue:             Future Inns, Cabot Circus 

 

Date:               Weds 3 May 2017 

 

Format:           Buffet 18.30, presentations at 19.00 with a Q&A.  Expected finish time 21.00 

 

Parking:           50% off parking in Cabot car park 

 

Details:            The Managed Clinical Networks are tasked by NHS England to develop models of 

commissioning of dental services in each of the specialties in both primary and secondary care. The 

Chairs of the MCNs would like to share with contractor what they have developed in the early stages 

and how they envisage the services developing over the next few years. 

 

Presentations will be given by the four chairs: 

Chris Bell, MCN Chair Oral Surgery and Oral Medicine 

Tony Brooke, MCN Special Care Dentistry and Paediatrics. 

Matt Jerreatt, MCN Chair restorative 

Joe McGill, MCN Chair, Orthodontics. 

If you wish to attend, please confirm by email to secretary@avonldc.org by Tues 18 April. 


